
	

	
130	General	Services	Building		Columbia,	MO	65211		Phone	573‐882‐2228	

December	14,	2017	
	
Stuart	Parker	Housing	Development	Group	LP	
201	Switzler	Street	
Columbia,	MO	65203	
	
Re:	 Upcoming	Road	Closures	
	 School	of	Music‐	Utilities	
	 MU	Project	#	CP170621	&	CP172801	
	
Dear	Property	Owner,	
	
The	University	of	Missouri	has	requested	the	following	closures	to	city	roads	and	sidewalks	
for	the	installation	of	utilities	to	serve	the	new	School	of	Music	Building.		Attached	is	a	
diagram	that	further	depicts	the	anticipated	closures.	
	

 Phase	1	Closure	of	the	south	sidewalk	along	Paquin	between	the	intersection	of	
Paquin	and	Mathews	and	Paquin	and	Hitt	Street.	January	10‐August	3,	2018	

 Phase	2	Closure	of	the	east	bound	lane	of	University	Avenue	from	Middlebush	Hall	
to	the	intersection	of	University	and	Hitt	Street.	March	23	and	April	27	2018.	

 Phase	3	Closure	of	the	intersection	of	University	Avenue	and	Hitt	Street.	May	14‐
June	1	

 Phase	3a	Closure	of	Hitt	Street	from	the	intersection	of	University	and	Hitt	Street	to	
the	south	entrance	to	Hitt	Street	Parking	Structure.	Closure	of	the	east	bound	lane	of	
University	Avenue	from	the	intersection	of	University	and	Hitt	Street	to	a	point	60	
feet	east	of	the	intersection.	.	May	14‐June	22.	

 Phase	4	Closure	of	the	west	bound	lane	of	University	Avenue	at	a	point	60	feet	east	
of	the	intersection	of	Hitt	Street	and	University	Avenue.	June	22‐July	6.		

	
An	application	for	road	closures	will	be	submitted	to	the	City	of	Columbia.	The	application	
will	be	reviewed	by	City	Council	and	open	for	public	comment	at	the	January	2,	2018	regular	
council	meeting.		
	
	
	

	

	

	

	


